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I'm a Multnomah county resident,  homeowner and tax payer. Due to 

decriminalization of drugs and existing camping on our public streets and parks our 

city has become unmanageable. This is detrimental to Portlands economy.  Please 

stop allowing those who do not work or contribute to line our good streets with litter,  

drugs and human waste. Please prevent this measure from passing.  


